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Verizon Antenna Upgrade Old Mail Road - Telecomm Review

SUMMARY: Verizon Wireless is proposing an upgrade to their existing antenna on the existing cell
tower located off Old Mail Road. Per the requirements of the city’s Telecommunication ordinance, the
Planning Commission must review and recommend approval of the permit to the Codes Department.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approving the permit to the Codes Dept.

NECESSARY PLANNING COMMISSION ACTION: Recommend the approval of the permit to the
Codes Department
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